

Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will be accepting bids for slope stabilization and culvert maintenance on US-23 in Presque Isle County. Bid packages will contain specifications, quantities, requirements and contact information  are available at MDOT Alpena TSC, 1540 Airport Rd, Alpena, MI 49707 or can be requested electronically by emailing precorde@michigan.gov. MDOT retains the right to reject any and all bids. Bidders must be state prequalified contractors. Bids will be accepted until March 27, 2025 and can be returned via email to precorde@michigan.gov or mailed to: Presque Isle County Road Commission, 657 S. Bradley Highway, Rogers City, MI, 49779.

